June 4, 2012

RE: C14-2012-0042
1300 West Dittmar Road
Rezoning — Removal of Conditional Overlay

To: Zoning And Platting (ZAP) Commission:

The purpose of this letter is to notify ZAP that we held a neighborhood meeting to discuss the
proposed removal of the 20° height restriction {Conditional Overlay) and the Neighborhood
Association finds the removal of the height restriction to be acceptable. We are in favor of the
zoning change from SF-6-CO to SF -6.

Sincerely,

oA o

Carol Moya
Acting President — Matthews Lane Neighborhood Association



